
Resolution:  Tartan High School Additions & Renovations – Northern Glass and Glazing 
Change Order #9

Per the district’s request, Northern Glass and Glazing has provided Change Order #9 in the 
amount of $228,400.00 to provide additional storefront systems throughout the building so that 
additional security zones could be added.  Pricing was provided in accordance with the 
contract documents.  Wold Architects & Engineers, the district’s architect, and Adolphson & 
Peterson Construction, the district’s construction manager have reviewed the pricing and have 
deemed it fair. 

The district has budgeted $4,850,562 for Tartan High construction contingency funds and this 
amount falls within this budgeted amount.

Therefore, the Director of Operations recommends the following resolution:

BE IT RESOLVED by the School Board of Independent School District 622 that Change 
Order #9, in the amount of $228,400.00, from Northern Glass and Glazing for the Tartan High 
School Additions & Renovations Project be approved and the Contractor’s construction contract 
be updated to reflect this Change Order.


